

July 9, 2013

Dear Dr. Rizk,

Congratulations on being recognized in the June issue of *New York Magazine's 2013* **'Best Doctors'** list! It is with great admiration and gratitude that I write to you on behalf of everyone at Lenox Hill Hospital for the outstanding work you do every day in caring for our patients. Your expertise, experience and compassion have helped promote Lenox Hill's reputation as a center of excellence across many specialties.

In total, 97 Lenox Hill Hospital and Manhattan Eye, Ear & Throat Hospital physicians were recognized as among New York City's finest. This is quite an achievement and much deserved for the impact you have on the well being of our patients. Please accept my heartfelt congratulations.

Sincerely,

Dennis Connors Executive Director